
    VMN-HRC General Membership Meeting
Minutes

Wednesday February 18, 2015

The February General Membership Meeting was scheduled to be held jointly with the 
monthly meeting of the Williamsburg Bird Club at Andrews Hall on the campus of 
William and Mary. Pearl Beamer, a wildlife rehabilitator was to be the speaker.
Due to inclement weather the meeting was cancelled. 


